San Joaquin Valley
I-5 Goods Movement
Corridor Study

A Caltrans Emerging Priorities Planning Study Administered by Fresno COG on behalf of the San Joaquin Valley Regional Planning Agencies.

Technical Advisory Committee
Meeting Summary Notes

Thursday, June 23, 2016
Time: 10:00 AM PST

Agenda Items:
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X Michael Fischer

Jolene Hayes

X Bob Gollnick
Chiranjivi Bhamidipati

>

Cambridge Systematics

Fatemeh Ranaiefer Fehr & Peers
X Steve Brown
Larry Rillera CA Energy Commission

Receive Update From Cambridge Systematics

Existing and Future Conditions Revised Memo. Jolene Hayes noted a revised Existing and
Future Conditions memo (emailed on May 25) was provided to the TAC with minimal comments
received to date. She noted a May 8, 2016 Stakeholder meeting in Kern County with good
feedback from participants. Some land use implications like fueling stations are to be added to
maps as an example of feedback from the workshop.

Strategic Programs and Feasibility Analysis. Jolene noted a basic draft of the report and will
issue it after the fourth of July weekend.

Demonstration Project. Jolene is trying to coordinate with LA Metro on this, and a couple of
trucking/technology companies for a demonstration project from northern CA to southern CA
going thru the Valley. She is still working on this for an end of the year event.

Stakeholder Outreach, July 14 Directors’ Meeting. Jolene needed some more information on
what to present. Michael Sigala noted the need for a status update and key findings to date,
summarized by county. Michael Fischer noted he is coordinating between both studies and will
get back to the group.

Other Items

California Sustainable Freight Action Plan. Jolene Hayes noted the study will incorporate pilot
projects and other strategies for zero and near-zero emissions for freight. Land use implications
and MPO leadership were noted as ways this plan wasn’t like SB 375. Derek Winning noted a
conceptual zero emissions freight corridor in the delta. Hector Rangel noted a meeting he
attended with a lot of background info and he will share this with the group. Michael Sigala
outlined the draft letter from the Directors and asked for feedback. Rob Ball noted the letter
and indicated they have provided feedback in terms of updating the list of projects in the
original TCIF. The pilot projects were briefly discussed. Kern COG and the Valley submitted pilot
project concept ideas to ARB. The two Valley inland cargo depots that are under development
in Shafter and Fishcamp (Stockton) were noted as unique. Both of these projects are in need of
software development to maximize efficiency and perhaps this could be a role for ARB.

Adjourn (10:30am)

NEXT STEPS:
* Strategic Programs and Feasibility Analysis memo to be provided by end of June
* Project update to be provided at MPO Directors July 14 meeting
* Stakeholder Advisory Committee to be scheduled for late August

NEXT MEETING IS THURSDAY, July 28, 2016 AT 10:00 AM
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